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Queen’s Platinum Jubilee  

We had a fantastic end to last half term with our whole school 

celebrations for the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee! 

The Platinum Jubilee marked, Her Majesty the Queen’s, 70 years 

of service to the people of the United Kingdom, the Realms and 

the Commonwealth. 

The celebrations and learning about the Queen’s reign fitted in 

well with our ongoing work on promoting British Values in school.  

 

Go Fund Me 

 

Canvey Island Beach dates 
 

Reception and Year 1:  

Tuesday 5th July 

  

Year 2: Monday 11th July  

 

Year 3: Tuesday 12th July  

 

Year 4: Wednesday 13th July  

 

Year 5: Thursday 14th July  

 

Year 6: Monday 18th July  

 

This Week’s Fundraisers 

Thursday 9th June  

Cake stall – prices from 50p  

Friday 10th June  

Quiz night for staff and parents / carers – £2.50 tickets  

 

Dependent on the weather we will be selling the following this 

week: 

Ice lollies – 30p and 50p    Popcorn – 50p and £1   Chips – 50p 

 

 

 

Reminder: Friday 15th July  

School closed.  

Welcome back!  

Welcome back to our last half-term of 

the year – Summer 2!  

The year has gone by so quickly and as a 

school we have achieved so much. This 

will be another busy term, filled with 

opportunities for our children to 

develop and grow in all areas.  

Our biggest cultural capital opportunity, 

for all, this term is of course our trip to 

Canvey Island. It has been so pleasing to 

see how much our school community 

has pulled together to make donations, 

support on stalls and all the work 

behind the scenes, to make something 

truly memorable happen for our 

children. I want to use this opportunity 

to say thank you and all those members 

of school staff, our Governors, PTA and 

of course our families who have 

supported and are continuing to support 

us with this.  

Wishing you all a fantastic Summer 2 

term! 

Mr Chetty  

Head Teacher  

Canvey Island  

 

 

 

 

 

 



Our school target for all of our pupils is 96%.  

320 pupils over the course of Summer 1 met this target – well done! Their names were entered into a raffle and a 

winner was chosen from each key stage. 

Here are some of our lucky winners!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to the following classes who have achieved the school target for Summer 1 term! 

Class  Attendance (Summer 1) 

Year 2 Carbon  96.7% 

Year 6 Krypton  96.8% 

Year 6 Einsteinium  96.1% 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Achievements   

Attendance  

Year 3  

Our Year 3 pupils have been awarded Bronze for their 

efforts in exploring the outdoors and nature as part of the 

Meadowsong Project. Well done Year 3!  

Guess the marbles 

As part of our fundraiser, children and adults paid 20p to 

guess how many marbles were in the jar.  

Well done to our lucky Year 5 winner! 

There were 371 marbles and he guessed there were 372! 

 


